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Agenda  
07/06  Completion of Art weeks 
10/06 t/m 
21/06 

Leerling in Beeld tests 

17/06 Chatter Carts block 6 
Peaceful 

14/06 Group 7B: visit Anne Frank 
huis 

17/06 Group 7A: visit Anne Frank 
huis 

20/06 Group 7A en 7B: visit Fire 
Bird 

21/06 Newsletter 13 
Tip: In Social Schools kunt u bij agenda ook 
belangrijke activiteiten en vrije dagen 
terugvinden voor de komende periode. 
 

Leerling in Beeld tests 

In the past, we did not always 
communicate when we administered the 
then Cito tests to students. These tests are 
now from Leerling in Beeld. We did this 
because we grant the children to be able 
to take this as relaxed as possible and not 
experience any pressure. 

On the other hand, there are also parents 
who appreciate being informed. It is nice if 
in those (extra) weeks it can be taken into 
account that the children have sufficient 
rest.  

The tests will be taken from Monday, June 
10 through Friday, June 21. It is important 
for our children to be able to take these 
tests without pressure. These tests are a 
tool for us to arrive at objective data. 
These results are analyzed and help us to 
see how we are doing and where we may 
need to adjust. We are especially curious 
to see what they can do without us and 
what they need extra support and practice 
for in the near future so that we can 
better adjust our offer if necessary. 

 

Camp group 8 
 
Group 8 went on camp at 
Kindervakantieland Kemphaan from 
Wednesday, May 15 to Friday, May 17. 
The children had a great time and did all 
kinds of fun activities like visiting the 
Aviodrome and the swimming pool. In 
addition, they even saw a musical 
performance about Johan Cruijff. The 
children behaved exemplary and, like the 
teachers, have hopefully recovered by 
now! 
 

 
 

School trips 
 
School trips for groups 1 through 7 are 
coming up again. On Wednesday, June 26, 
groups 1 to 4 will go on a school trip and 
on Thursday, June 27, groups 5 to 7. The 
destination is also already known. And is 
shared below. 
 



 
 
 
As you read in an earlier post this week, a 
large portion of the parental contribution 
will be used for field trips. The first down 
payments have been made thanks to all 
the parents who have already put this in 
order. However, we do not have enough 
to pay for everything in full. The parental 
contribution is voluntary, but without it 
we cannot fund these things. So again the 
request to please put this in order.  
Arrangements to pay in installments are 
also possible. That is why I am sharing 
again in this newsletter how the parental 
contribution can be transferred. Thanks in 
advance! 
 
And now the 
destinations for 
this school 
year............  
 
Groups 1/2: Oud Valkeveen 
Groups 3 and 4: The Juliana Tower 
Groups 5,6 and 7: Drievliet 
 
Parents are often asked to accompany the 
school trips. Each teacher arranges this for 
his/her own group. This is usually 
requested through Social Schools. 
 

Parental contribution 
 
The parental contribution is € 50,- per 
child. For children who came to school 
after January 1 it is € 30,-.  
Below again how you can transfer it. 
Thank you! 
   
1. Transfer the money to the school 
account: NL06RABO0330788183, please 
mention the name of your child and 
group.   
2. You bring your child's town pass 
and have a copy made by Kenneth or Roel. 
This will be scanned. The district will then 

transfer the parental contribution for your 
child(ren).   
 
 


